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Choose A New Support Coordinator Today!

Your support coordinator is a critical part of you and your family member’s ability to 
successfully access and maintain services.  If you do not have a support coordinator, or 
are unhappy with your current support coordinator, join The Arc of Essex County for a  
“Meet the Support Coordination Agencies” event.

During this event, you can meet the agencies currently serving Essex County and obtain 
paperwork to select a new support coordinator.  Representatives from The Arc of Essex 
County will be available to walk you through the selection process and associated 
paperwork.

Tuesday, February 25
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

The Arc of Essex County’s Opportunity Zone
50-58 Burnett Avenue
Maplewood, NJ 07040

A light dinner will be served.  For additional information and to RSVP, 
contact Carmela Angelo at (973) 535-1181 ext. 1245 or cangelo@arcessex.org.
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